
From:	James	Errickson	[mailto:jerrickson@natickma.org]		
Sent:	Monday,	February	12,	2018	3:21	PM	
To:	Josh	Ostroff	<jostroff@natickma.org>;	Rick	Jennett	
<rjennett@smartsourcellc.com>;	Brian	Lauzon	<lauzon@natickpolice.com>;	James	
Hicks	<jhicks@natickma.org>;	Bill	Chenard,	<chenard@natickma.org>;	Ted	Fields	
<tfields@natickma.org>	
Subject:	Parking	in	Natick	
	
Hello	all,	
	
Attached	is	an	initial	list	of	items	for	the	staff	comprised	"Parking	Working	Group"	
to	consider.		Please	add,	adjust,	amend,	etc	as	appropriate.			
	
I'd	like	to	schedule	a	meeting	in	2	weeks	to	continue	the	conversation	‐	week	of	
2/26.		Please	let	me	know	what	days/time	work	best	for	you.		Best	days/times	for	
me	are	2/26,	2/27,	and	3/1	all	day.	
	
Thanks,	
Jamie	
	
James Errickson	
Director - Community & Economic Development	
Town of Natick	
508-647-6450	
	
	
Parking	issues	for	a	parking	working	group	to	consider.		

1. Managing	town‐controlled	parking	capacity	and	demand	in	Natick	Center,	
including	business,	town,	visitor	parking,	and	signage/other	
communications.	

2. Address	commuter	parking	demand,	supply	and	pricing	in	Natick	Center	and	
West	Natick,	both	at	the	present	and	in	anticipation	of	a	new	Natick	Center	
MBTA	station.	

3. Explore	solutions	for	residential	parking	to	improve	utilization,	including	use	
of	town	structures	and	consideration	of	town	bylaws.	

4. Review	legislation	for	tools	that	will	allow	Natick	to	better	manage	parking,	
such	as	Parking	Benefit	Districts.	

5. Develop	contingency	plans	for	temporary	loss	of	parking	if	a	new	structure	is	
developed.	

6. Develop	recommendations	for	utilization	of	a	new	structure,	
7. Explore	apps	and	other	networks	to	encourage	shared	parking.	
8. Review	the	consultants’	recommendations	for	the	garage	feasibility	analysis	

and	recommend	next	steps	on	related	policy	and	practice	issues		
9. Consider	enforcement	of	existing	and	proposed	laws	and	regulations	
10. Review	and	advise	on	communications	for	parking.		


